
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

19th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Christmas Carol Service 
 
Following on from our successful service last year we will be holding a Christmas Carol 
Service again this term. Each child in Year 7 and 8 is being taught two carols as part of their 
music lesson each week and we would very much like it if they could show off their talents 
to you and your family by participating in the concert itself. 
 
The service will take place on Monday December 17th at Clifton Parish Church at 7pm. 
 
Students will take part in the afternoon rehearsal on December 17th at the Church. Staff will 
escort the children to and from the Church on foot - please ensure your child brings a warm 
coat to make this journey on the day. Children will be escorted back to school for the normal 
time. 
 
We hope that many of our KS3 students will be able to join us at the evening service. 
Students would need to be brought to Clifton Church for 6:45pm at the latest. The service 
will take no more than an hour. 
 
To confirm that you give your permission for your child to take part in the evening event 
please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support, 
 

 
Mrs P Brady 
Curriculum Leader for Music 
 

For Mrs Brady: 
 
Student Name: ………………………………………………………………………………… Tutor Group: ……………… 
 
I do/do not give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Christmas Concert and 
Carol Service on Monday 17th December at Clifton Parish Church. 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 

 
 
 
 
 


